
From: Steven Stern
To: "john@jdopa.com"
Subject: Town of Palm Beach Code, Sec. 90-49 - Correction of errors and omissions.
Date: Thursday, December 21, 2017 11:44:00 AM
Attachments: TB Letter Denying Appeal Oneil Sloans Curve.pdf

Hello John,
 
Getting back to you regarding your question of the applicable town code referred to in bullet 4
of the attached letter.  I spoke to the Town Manager, Mr. Bradford, who relayed the because
of section 090-49 (c) your request for appeal to the Town Council was invalid.
 
Best regards,
 
Steven N. Stern
Underground Utilities Project Manager
 
Town of Palm Beach
Town Manager’s Office
360 S. County Road
Palm Beach, FL 33480
Office: 561-227-6307
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